
Amy Maez


From: Amy Maez


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 12:08 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Recent Backing of Trump's False Information


Dear Julie,


Shame on NOAA for throwing the National Weather Service under the bus to back up a corrupt and idiotic


president. NOAA should be ashamed of itself. I personally am incredibly disappointed. I have always


considered NOAA to be the gold standard of government agencies and am truly disappointed beyond words


that it would cave to such idiotic and corrupt politicians.


Sincerely,


Amy Maez
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